Brian Farkas
1415 Parker St., Apt 761
Detroit, MI 48214

Historic District Commission
2 Woodward Ave, Suite 808
Detroit, MI 48226

Subject: Support for Proposed Project at 2108 Burns

Dear Historic District Commission of Detroit,

I am writing to express my support for the proposed home project by our neighbor, Gary Brownell, at 2108 Burns Ave. in Historic Indian Village. As a member of this community, I believe this project will contribute positively to our neighborhood.

Gary has consistently demonstrated his dedication to preserving and improving our historic community. Considering his past involvement, I am confident that this proposed home project will be a valuable addition to our neighborhood.

The project will not detract from our community's historic character but instead enhance the existing charm of Indian Village. The proposed plans aim to upgrade and beautify the property, which will have a positive impact on our community.

Thank you for considering my support for the proposed project at 2108 Burns. I believe that Gary Brownell's commitment, coupled with the proposed enhancements, will strengthen our community. I kindly request the Historic District Commission to give due consideration to this project and its potential benefits.

Sincerely,

Brian 
